
 

 

 

Jean Lin is a Sophomore at Union High School in Camas and is honored to be serving as your 

Southwest Region Vice President for the 2020-2021 school year. She is currently going into her 

third year as an FBLA member and second year as a state officer. This year she is excited to meet 

new members and grow alongside this organization. In her free time, Jean is a competitive 

swimmer, baker, and novel enthusiast. She is currently serving as a youth leader for multiple 

different non-profit organizations focused on bettering the community through climate activism, 

preventing teen substance use, and serving underprivileged children and providing them with a 

meaningful education. In FBLA, Jean has achieved the first two levels of the Business Achievement 

Awards, received an Outstanding Chapter Member pin, and is a two-time national competitor. 

Jean hopes to attend Harvard University with the majors of business finance and political science, 

get her bachelor’s degree, and then go to law school. She plans to work as an intellectual property 

lawyer, and then possibly expand into entrepreneurship in the future. She strongly believes in 

spending quality time with family and friends and has a goal to increase the number of fun and 

engaging activities in FBLA where students can network and get to know other individuals. She 

looks forward to spending this year with you! 

 

 


